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November 14, 2008
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Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 0330 1-2429

Re: Confidentiality Request
Re: segTEL Request for Arbitration Regarding Failure to Provide Access to

Utility Poles by Public Service Company ofNew Hampshire

Dear Ms. Howland:

Attached is segTEL, Inc.’s Request for Arbitration Regarding Failure to Provide Access
to Utility Poles by Public Service Company of New Hampshire (PSNH) dated November
14, 2008. Enclosed are: seven copies of segTEL’s Request for filing; seven copies of the
confidential attachments to segTEL’s Request; and one copy of segTEL’s original
request with a return envelope. Please have this copy date-stamped and returned to us as
a receipt.

segTEL requests confidential treatment of Attachments 1 and 2 of the attached Request
pursuant to RSA 3 78:43. Specifically, the information contained herein is not general
public knowledge or published elsewhere; segTEL has taken measures to prevent the
dissemination of the information during the ordinary course of business; and the
information pertains to the provision of competitive services and/or sets forth confidential
engineering and commercial information.

Accordingly, segTEL requests that the Attachments to its Request be granted confidential
treatment.

Sincerely,

Kath Mullholand
Director of Operations

iegTEL. Ine-PO Box 610 - Lebanon. flH 03766
(866) 131-1520 - hltp:f/www.se9TEL.com


